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First name: Kerry

Last name: White

Organization: Citizens For Balanced Use

Title: 

Comments: From: Kerry White [mailto:kerry@balanceduse.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 7:31 PM

To: Kelly, Virginia -FS <vkelly@fs.fed.us>

Subject: Re: Question about consistency report

 

Virginia, I sent the attached letter and information on November 28, 2017 to the Forest Service. Not sure if you

received it.

 

I sent it to cgplanrevision@fs.fed.us - Kerry

 

On Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 12:37 PM, Kelly, Virginia -FS <vkelly@fs.fed.us> wrote:

 

Kerry,

 

Thank you for your email and question about the proposed action and review of the County Growth Policy. As

mentioned in our email on this subject to you on December 8, 2017, the actual results of the review of

compatibility of the revised Forest Plan with county and other government plans is part of the Environmental

Impact Statement (Draft EIS anticipated fall 2018).

 

We are in an open comment period until March 5 on the proposed action. Feel free to comment and let us know

the areas of the proposed action that you do not think are compatible or "contrary to the Growth Policy".


